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Executive Headteacher:  Mrs. K. Coates
Head of School: Mrs. L. Read
Burnsfield Street

Chatteris

Cambridgeshire

PE16 6ET

Tel: 01354 692323

Email:  office@kingsfield.cambs.sch.uk

Tuesday 23rd May 2022
Dear Parents / Carers,

RE: Reception Transition 
We are delighted that your child will be starting school in the Reception class at our wonderful school. We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you, your family and your child to the Kingsfield Primary School community. We are pleased to be able to share with you a number of dates for the next few weeks for you and your child’s transition to Reception. In order for your child to have a successful start to school, it would be great if you could participate in the activities which are detailed in this letter.

Information Session for Parents and Carers – 

Tuesday 14th June – Session 1 – 2:30pm or Session 2 -  5:00pm
Please could you attend one of the sessions, either session 1 or session 2. This is an information session where we will be able to provide you with details about the school, you will be able to meet the staff and find out lots more useful information about starting school and how you can help and support your child

Home Visits
We will be visting you and your child at home at a specific time during the weeks beginning Monday 20th June and Monday 27th June. You will be allocated a time slot and this will be given to you at the information session.

Nursery/Pre-school Visits
We will also be visiting different Nursery’s or pre-school providers that your child currently attends. Please could you email or telephone the school to let us know which nursery or pre-school your child currently attends and we will then arrange a visit and talk to your child’s key person.
An Afternoon in Reception

Wednesday 29th June – Afternoon

Wednesday 13th July – Afternoon

Your child will be invited to join us in the classroom for one of the afternoon sessions. We will let you know which one your child will be attending at the information session.

Starting school in September

All children will start school full time on Monday 5th September 2022.
Of course if you have any questions or queries before we meet on Tuesday 14th June, please email or telephone the school and we will be happy to help you.
Kind regards,
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Mrs. L. Read and Mrs. C. Kent
Please refer to our comprehensive Pupil Privacy Notice on our website or hard copy held by the school office which records how we use information about you and what we do with it.

